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Achievement through Creativity, Community and Challenge   

 
Value for March  – Patience       15 March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
Comic Relief 
Thanks very much to everyone who has contributed to our Comic Relief fundraiser today. 
 
A reminder that you can still donate to our Comic Relief Just Giving page at Windmill Primary School is 
fundraising for Comic Relief (justgiving.com) 
 
End of term 
A reminder that we finish on Thursday 28th March at 2.30pm. If your child attends an after-school 
activity please be aware that next week may be their last session, some of the clubs are not running in 
the final week, please check with the provider. No clubs are running on Thursday 28th March.  
 
 

Key Dates 
 
 

20 March Parent Interviews 
22 March Year 3 Cake Sale 
25 March Year 4 Performance 1.30pm 
27 March Year 4 Performance 6pm 
28 March House Cross Country 
28 March End of Term 4 – 2.30pm finish 
15 April INSET Day- school closed to pupils 
16 April First day of Term 5 
19 April Kilvrough Parents meeting 2.30pm 
24 April Vision Screening - Reception 
2 May Year 2 & 4 Cake Sale 
6 May Bank Holiday – School Closed 
7 May Class Photos 
7 May Year 5 Assembly – 2.30pm 
8 May Year 5 Assembly – 6.00pm 
10 May Quiz (no curry) night 
13 – 16 May  Year 6 SATs 
13 – 16 May Year 5 Dorset Trip 
16 May Year 3 Performance – 2.00pm 
20 May Windmill Bake Off 
22 May Open Morning 8.30am – 9.10pm 
23 May Year 6 Enterprise Day 
24 May End of Term 5 

 
  



 

Physical Challenge Sponsorship - April 
After the success of last year where over £800 was raised, we are running the ‘Physical Challenge 
Sponsorship’ fundraiser again this April. More information to come before we break for the Easter 
holidays, but in the meantime get your thinking caps on for what physical challenge you might take on and 
who you might get to sponsor you.  
 
Lost Property – New photos  
Photos taken on Thursday 14th of March of unnamed items in lost property (glasses, coats, shoes, hats, PE 
kits, water bottles etc.) can be found on our Classlist site.  Join at www.tinyurl.com/WindmillOX3 if 
you're not yet a member so that you can view the photos and possibly claim your child's lost property. You 
can also view the photos here: https://www.icloud.com/photos/#01bXL46GTMZDmx8GhoFW7SFIg 
 
Please come and claim your items between 8:30am-8.45am and 3:05pm-3:30pm or email 
coliveira@windmill.oxon.sch.uk . We regret we can’t accommodate parents at other times during the 
school day. 
 
Items of clothing and PE kits left on 28th March will be donated to charity. 
 
Quarry Rovers Football Club – Calling All Year 2 Girls! 
Quarry Rovers, your local youth football team, are looking for more girls to join our U7 girls team. No 
experience is necessary. Training sessions are on Wednesday evening. If your daughter would like to take 
part, please email Rob Sved (Secretary of Quarry Rovers) at rob.qrfc@gmail.com 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Lynn Knapp 
Headteacher 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 


